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WOW!  is on Summer break.  
 
YOUTH MISSION TRIPS 
Summer at Jefferson means VBS and 
youth mission trips! Planned this year 
are “Weekend at the Cross” in 
Alexandria and a work trip to the Navajo 
Indian reservation in Arizona! 
 

HEART MAT-TERS 
The mat-ters will take a summer break. 
No plastic bags are needed till fall. 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 
Join us Sun, May 26 when Mary 
Cornelius will give the message.  
 
SCHOLARSHIP DEADLINES 
6/1 - Rev. Beverly E. Bond scholarship 
6/30 - Easterly Memorial scholarship 
 
ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on our altar are to the glory 
of God, placed by the family of Eleanor 
Mae Erwin, in celebration of her 1st 
birthday. 
 

  
  CONTACT INFO   

Office: 225-293-4440 / jena@jumcbr.org  
Pastor Leslie: leslie.stephens@jumcbr.org 
Diane Pickholtz (Finance): 
     diane.pickholtz@jumcbr.org 
Teran (Family Life): teranelt@gmail.com/ 

 jumcfamilybr@gmail.com 
Eric Johnson (Choir Director):                                  
     e.dav.johnson@gmail.com 
Cheri Phillips (JUMP Director):225-241-5341/   
     jumpkidsbr@gmail.com 
Paul Holden (UMM): 225-715-4783  
Patrick Carpenter (Trustees Chair):  
     pwcarpenter@me.com 
Jerry Dynes(JeffersonFeeds):225-302-0934 
Carolyn Rice (Altars): 225-235-8815 
Melissa Thomson (LOJ & Acolytes):  
     225-329-9481 
Debra Cowart (SPR/Scripture Readers): 
     225-287-4154/debra@galveznotary.com 
Amy Evans (SPR): amy0311@hotmail.com  
EJ Webb (HandyMan):225-938-0899   
Sandie Webb (Mats): 225-952-9258  
Jerry Monier (OpenAir):225-573-6436  
Chantilly Reddmann (Cursillo):225-279-1384 
Fran Zillen (SALT): 225-603-7591  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

SALT 
Join our seniors group Wed, 5/15 at 11:30am at Jasmine’s on the Bayou at 6010 
Jones Creek Rd. No SALT gatherings in June or July. RSVP’s needed to Fran 
Zillen.  
 
SENIOR SUNDAY  
Join us on Sun, May 19th as we celebrate graduating high school senior Mary-
Katherine Monier. She plans to attend Millsaps College in Jackson, MS.  
 
OPEN AIR 
This ministry serves the homeless community of downtown Baton Rouge. We 
put together 200 sandwiches during Sunday School time and deliver them after 
worship. Volunteers are needed to help prepare and participate. The next Open 
Air service will be 5/26. Contact: Jerry Monier to learn more. 
 
SUMMER CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
Each summer, we give our faithful children’s Sunday School teachers a break. 
We need summer substitute teachers, even if it’s just for one Sunday! All 
curriculum is provided. Contact: Teran Trauernicht  
 
FOSTER CARE AWARENESS MONTH 
The LA Methodist Foster Care organization is our state’s leading therapeutic 
foster care program supporting a state-wide network of families. Their mission 
is to… “guide children and families home to experience God's love by following 
the teachings of Christ.”  Medically fragile children are especially in need of 
support and assistance. A special collection will be taken throughout May for the 
children’s home and foster programs.  
 

VBS SCUBA – JUNE 10-14Ta 
VBS is coming soon!  Volunteer Training will happen in the Fellowship Hall.  
             Wed. 5/22,  5:30-6:30pm      •   Tues, 6/4, noon-1:00pm 
Decorating begins the week of June 3.  We need all the help we can get!  
Register on JUMC website for participants and volunteers. 
 

 

JOIN US FOR WORSHIP 
This Sun, 5/12, Pastor Leslie brings the message 
“This is the Way” from the Scripture passages of 
Hosea 11:1-4 and Acts 1:4-11. Our readers are Eric 
Johnson at 8:30am and Jerry Dynes at 10:30 service. 
Philip Prescott will lead this week’s children’s 
message, and our Chancel Choir will sing the 
anthem. We’ll give tribute to our mothers and their 
positive influence in our lives. We’ll have regional 
foster care representative Kylee Elkins with us at 
10:30 service to speak with anyone interested in 
learning more about foster care.  
 


